Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

June 21, 2011

I recently retired from a 32 year teaching career with the Merrill Area Public Schools Head Start/Early Childhood program. At a party held in honor of my retirement, I asked for donations to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.

Please find enclosed checks that total \$422.00. In addition, my teaching colleagues collected another \$78.00 that was sent to you earlier. All total, the donations come to \$500.00, which I understand will pay for one veteran to participate in an honor flight.

My father, Warren O. LaFave, was a WWII Navy veteran. If he were alive today, I'm sure he would be honored to participate in a Never Forgotten Honor Flight.

In celebration of my retirement and in memory of my father, please accept the \$500.00 donation.

Sincerely, Mi Huhm

Joni Hahn